
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 6, 2017 4:10:56 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 12:39 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Vivian Buchanan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I work at a Foodbank and watch people coming in  to get food because they can't keep up with all the
increases in hydro, heat, etc. It is sad to see in Ontario that people have to choose to either pay their
bills or feed their children. This is not what we expected from our elected officials! Stop these increases
that are hurting our families and our seniors.

-- Attachment --
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